Having trouble reading this newsletter? <u>Click here</u> to see it in your browser. You are receiving this newsletter because you signed up from our web site. <u>Click here</u> to unsubscribe.

ANNOUNCEMENT





Merry Christmas!

I've had the pleasure to work with Bullseye Packaging for 14 years. Each year, I use this time of year as an opportunity to reflect on the amazing clients, loyal staff, and diligent vendors that made the past year a success. Despite unorthodox challenges, it was great to celebrate many high points; but it was even more rewarding to see how our team came together. To see when people didn't need to care, how much they cared – about each other, our clients, and the company they work for. So a huge thank you loyal staff, for your creativity and enthusiasm. Thank you to our diligent vendors for working with us to accomplish our goals. Thank you amazing clients for seeing what we do as an extension of your operation and a small part of your amazing success! Thank you for a memorable 2021! **-Steve Peters**

As we head into 2022 we will be switching our newsletters to a once per quarter update to keep you all in the loop! In the meantime make sure to visit our website for monthly blog posts and client stories!



Bullseye Packaging

Eira Braun-Labossiere - Customer Care Leader E-mail: eira.braun-labossiere@bullseyepackaging.ca This email was sent to [email address suppressed] **Click here** to *instantly* unsubscribe.

© Bullseye Packaging. All Rights Reserved

BC Production #519 - 6388 Unsworth Road #13 - 10099 15 Street NE Chilliwack, BC V2R 5M3 Calgary, AB T3J 0T7

AB Production

powered by NEDmail